RRE PTO NEWSLETTER

Polar Express Movie Night

Please join us next Friday to watch The Polar Express on the big screen in the RRE gym!

Due to limited seating, only current & future RRE students and their parent/guardians are invited to attend. Please wear your pajamas and bring blankets! Hot cocoa will be served at the end of the movie. Water, candy, and popcorn will also be made available for purchase. Tickets must be reserved on MySchoolBucks (for FREE). You will need to add a ticket for each adult attending and each student attending. Please note that parents/guardians must accompany their students. Seating is limited!

Kringle Week

Kringle Week is coming! We will be showering our staff with appreciation during the last week before Winter Break (Dec. 16-21). We have something planned for each day of the week and need some help!

On Friday (Dec. 16), we will be wrapping gifts for the staff. If you love to wrap presents, this is the perfect way for you to share your talents! If you'd like to take part, you will need to be set up to volunteer in the school through Dee Minor (please see the sign up form below for more information).

On Tuesday (Dec. 20), the PTO will be providing a soup bar for the staff lunch. We are looking for donations of soups and toppings for this yummy meal. Please see the sign up below for more info!

On Wednesday (Dec. 21), we will have goodie bags for each of the staff members and would like to add some gift cards to make these special. If you are able to purchase \$5-10 gift cards, please sign up below and drop them off at the front office NO LATER than Friday, Dec. 16.

Thank you for all of your support of the PTO and help in making this a great week for our awesome staff!

Click here to sign up to help wrap gifts for the staff!

Click here to sign up to bring soup/toppings for a staff lunch OR donate gift cards.

Upcoming Events

Dec. 9 Polar Express Movie Night

Dec. 9 Panda Express Spirit Night

Dec. 13 PTO Meeting 6 pm AT WILD BLUE YONDER

> Dec. 16-21 Kringle Week

Dec. 22 - Jan.9 Winter Break

Jan.10 Back to School!

Jan. 10 PTO Meeting 6 pm



Did you know?

Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook and Instagram! Like our page on Facebook and click the Follow button OR follow us on Instagram @rockridgepto. This way, we will join your feed and you'll get reminders and information about the PTO and the school.

Next Meeting

Our next PTO meeting will be December 13 at 6 pm. We will be meeting at Wild Blue Yonder in downtown Castle Rock in the carriage house behind the main restaurant. Please click <u>here</u> to RSVP.

Giving Tree

The PTO is displaying a Giving Tree in the front of the school, where teachers have the opportunity to fill out a tag with a classroom wishlist item. If you are able to fulfill a wish, please take a tag and return any gifts (with the tag attached) to the front office by December 16th. If you have any questions feel free to reach out to Katie Pires (rockridgepto@gmail.com).

Gift Ideas for Staff



If you'd like to get your favorite staff member a gift this holiday season, be sure to check out our staff favorites list! This list includes favorite snacks, drinks, stores, restaurants, and more for each of our amazing staff members.

Click here for the Staff Favorites List!

Spirit Rock



We invite parents, students, and staff to rent our Spirit Rock to celebrate birthdays, acknowledge special occasions and accomplishments, or show school spirit!

Please see our website for more information!

Fundraisers

We have several ways you can support the school and the PTO, without spending anything extra! Check out these fundraisers, and ask a board member if you have any questions.

King Soopers Community Rewards

The King Soopers program is so easy! All you have to do is register your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. Every time you shop, you support the PTO.

Box Tops

The Box Tops program has gone digital! Download the app and be sure to scan your grocery receipts! Each box top earns 10 cents!

American Furniture Warehouse

If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout, and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!

Westerra Credit Union

By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge PTO, we earn \$52.80-- per account!



Board Members

President:
Allison Uselton
useltona325@gmail.com

Vice President: Gabriel Perez gaperez84@gmail.com

Secretary: Ashley Murrell ditzypyxie@gmail.com

Treasurer: Katie Pires khealy1284@gmail.com

Fundraising Coordinator: Taylor Connell taylorconnell0209@gmail.com

Communication Liaisons:
 Misty Lott
misty.lott@dcsdk12.org
 Payton Poalillo
ppoalillo@dcsdk12.org



Check out our <u>website</u> for more information on all things PTO! Feel free to contact us if you're looking for a way to help.